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Five RPS students accepted to SEMSBA Music Festival 
On Saturday, February 1st , Randolph High School and Randolph Community Middle 
School music students traveled to Abington, MA to audition for the 2020 Junior and 
Senior SEMSBA Music Festivals. Students performed scales, solo literature and sight-
reading passages for adjudicators. The RPS music department is proud to announce that 
five students were selected to participate in the 2020 Festival! The accepted students 
will work with talented conductors and perform with musicians from across 
southeastern Massachusetts at the SEMSBA Music Festivals, to be held in early April and 
early May.  
 
 
Accepted to the 2020 Junior SEMSBA Chorus 
Caitlin Sabijon, soprano  
Jessie Stephens, alto  
 
Accepted to the 2020  Junior SEMSBA Band 
McKenshel Cameau, trumpet 
Lillianna Doan, flute 
Khanh Nguyen, bass clarinet  
 
Congratulations to all of the students involved for their continued hard work and 
success! 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
For more information, please contact: 
Mrs. Tracy Nadolny Duguay 
Department Chair, K-12 
Randolph Public School Music Department 
duguayt@randolph.k12.ma.us 
 


